
Pine Run Church of Christ              “The Point!”  Newsletter      September    2025                                           pg.  4 
 

 
    Follow us on 
FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 
Church of Christ 
  

 
 

pinerunchurch.org 
 
 
 
pine run church 
 
 

    
 
pine run 
 

Like and Share us on 
your Social network(s)!!  
 

Mission of the Month: 
 

BIBLES TO RUSSIA  
 
 

   We were glad for the window of 
opportunity when Bibles could 
easily be taken into Russia.  
Those doors are shut at this time.  
Judy Mason continues to use 
connections to explore ways of 
getting them in.   
     Until that time comes, this 
project is helping to fund the 
sending of Bibles to other 
countries.   We appreciate her 
commitment and finding ways to 
spread God’s Word. 
      Part of every dollar given to 
Pine Run Church of Christ goes to 
help support our Mission works 
around the world (and here in our 
own country).   Please continue 
to pray for these vital ministries 
and the workers that keep them 
going! 
 

 
 
 

 

Shut-Ins 

Cinda Howell 

Tracy Desgrange 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings 

 

 

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

 September 21st  following  

Morning Worship 

 

LOWELL 

MASON 

PRAYER 

WALK PARK 

 

“Information Board” 

Estimate is $4420 

Donations need to be designated: 

Lowell Mason Prayer Walk Park 

 
Keep Praying for YOUR community! 

 

“Calm before the STORM…” 
 

    God is good.  We were the only congregation 
to help with school supplies this year… therefore 
our resources were limited!  Just as we handed 
out our last item, workers arrived to tell us we 
needed to pack up immediately because of a 
storm front coming.  Well it came and Belinda 
Miller was hanging onto the tent with everything 
she had.  God provided firefighters and others 
who helped us get everything taken down and 
then back to our vehichle!  God even prevented 
any “destruction” to our tent from the wind! 


